
From: Julian Goldstein
To: Town Council & Mayor
Cc: Kelly Churney; alexandra.clark@wsdevelopment.com; Jill Glazer; Avie Glazer
Subject: Royal Poinciana Playhouse development
Date: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 8:15:36 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

 
As new residents of Palm Beach, we are writing today in full support of the revitalization of the Royal
Poinciana Playhouse. We believe that the rejuvenation and redevelopment of this historic landmark
is an exciting and invaluable addition to the community.   We implore the Town to support this
worthwhile project. Thank you so much!
 
Best regards,
 
Marjorie L Goldstein
Julian W Goldstein
2580 S Ocean Blvd
Apt 2B4
Palm Beach, FL 33480
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